STATE OF MICHIGAN
JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNH—Y HEALTH JANET OLSZEWSKI

GOVERNOR L ANSING DIRECTOR

January 13,2010

Troy Newman, President
Operation Rescue

P.O. Box 782888

Wichita, Kansas 67278-2888

Dear Mr. Newman:

I have received your letter dated November 24, 2009, wherein you request an investigation of Dr.
Abraham Alberto Hodari.

Since the court documents you have provided are the initial contact we have had regarding this
current incident, I have referred this matter to the Bureau of Health Professions and a file is
being opened.

All complaints against physicians are reviewed by the Board of Medicine. If it is determined
that there may be a violation, the Bureau of Health Profession will investigate.

In addition, complaints against healthcare facilities are investigated by the Bureau of Health
Systems. We have also forwarded a copy of your complaint to them for their consideration.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Melanie Brim at 517-
373-8068.

Sincerely,

ik, o~

Nick Lyon, Deputy Director
Health Policy and Regulation Administration
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STATE OF MCHIGAN
JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY HEALTH JANET OLSZEWSKI

GOVERNOR LANSING DIRECTOR

January 20, 2010

Operation Rescue
c/o Troy Newman
P.O. Box 782888
Wichita, KS 67278

Re: Abraham Hodari, M.D.
File # 114925

Dear Mr. Newman:

We have received the information that you provided regarding the above referenced
licensee. This information will be reviewed to determine whether there has been a
violation of the Michigan Public Health Code. You may be contacted if more information
or signed releases are needed. We appreciate your patience in this matter and you will
be notified as soon as a determination is made.

Due to a recent court decision the content of your allegation may be released; however,
we will make every effort to protect your identity.

PLEASE REFER TO THE ABOVE-REFERENCED FILE NUMBER IN ANY FUTURE
COMMUNICATIONS WITH THIS OFFICE.

Sincerely,

Sherﬁ ééhnsmr)w

Allegation Section

Health Investigation Division
Bureau of Health Professions
Telephone: (517) 373-9196
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